
 

In reference to the Clarification requested under Part A – S.No 3 

Kindly note that NAAC Peer Team visited Nehru Gram Bharati Vishwavidyalaya between 

November 02 - 05, 2016 It was the observation of the NAAC Peer Team that “IQAC is yet to 

be effectively functional” 

Acting on the observation of the NAAC Peer Team, Nehru Gram Bharati Vishwavidyalaya 

re-constituted the IQAC on 02/08/2016, and the first meeting of the re-constituted IQAC 

was held on 05/08/2016. Subsequently the first AQAR post-reconstitution for the 

academic session 2016-17 is submitted herewith. 


